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The Village Board last week honored outgoing trustees Michael Pannitto, 
Brian Younker and John Curran for their years of dedicated service to Tinley 
Park. 
 
Trustee Pannitto moved to Tinley Park in 1993 and became active in the 
community three years later, running for Park District Commissioner. He 
lives with his wife, a veterinarian, and two children, one a student at Prairie 
View Middle School, and the other at Andrew High School. 
 
Trustee Younker spent 20 years as a volunteer commissioner for the Tinley 
Park Park District and 19 years as a firefighter/EMT with the Country Club 
Hills Fire Department. He is a small business owner and a past coach with the 
Tinley Park Bobcats and the Tinley Park Bulldogs. 
 
Trustee Curran served as executive director for the Tinley Park Park District 
from 1996 until his retirement in 2017. He and his wife, Lynn have lived in 
Tinley Park since 1991 and have two adult children, Tom and Kathy, who are 
both graduates of Andrew High School. 
 
The Village would like to wish Trustees Younker, Pannitto and Curran well in 
their future endeavors! 


